
born2bwi1dinalaska@yahoo.com 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 

144 North Binkley Street 

Soldotna, AK 99669 

Office of the KPB Mayor, 

Office of the KPB Clerk, 

Office of the KPB Attorney, Sean Kelly 

Subject: Protest of Insufficient Signatures for KPB Initiative Petition 2024-01 

2/03/2025 

Duane F. Edelman 

PO Box 1575 

Kenai, AK 99611 

907-255-7624 

Dear KPB Mayor Peter A. Micciche, KPB Clerk Michele Turner, KPB Attorney Sean Kelly, 

This letter is to Inform you of my request to rescind my filling of an Official Protest of Insufficient 

Signatures for KPB Initiative Petition 2024-01. I am in receipt of notification from KPB Clerk Michele 

Turner that she has determined that my submittal of the 2024-01 Supplemental Initiative Petition that 

was submitted on January 30,2025 was successful in providing the sufficient number of KPB registered 

voters signature to place the initiative onto the October 07, 2025, ballot. I thus request that the appeal 

that I filed on January 27,2025 be rescinded. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Duane F. Edelman 

PO Box 1575 

Kenai, AK 99611 

907-255-7624 

born2bwildinalaska@yahoo.com 


